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File No.: IWLF-Cir./2024-25/236                     Date: 2 August 2024 
 

All affiliated States / Units 
and Executive Members 
of Indian Weightlifting Federation 
 

Sub: Athlete ID Card portal closing for registration on 16th August 2024. 
 
Dear All, 
 
All affiliated States and Units of Indian Weightlifting Federation are hereby 
notified that online portal for registration of athletes will be closing w.e.f. 
16th August to 30th November 2024 for maintenance work. 
 
Those athletes who are not in possession of valid athletes id cards (OFFLINE or 
ONLINE) issued by Indian Weightlifting Federation will not be allowed to 
participate in the forthcoming IWLF National Youth, Junior and Senior National 
Weightlifting Championships at Nagrota Bagwan (Himachal Pradesh) w.e.f. 6-13 
October 2024. 
 
Moreover, athletes not having ID cards are also not allowed to participate in 
State and Departmental Championships as per resolutions adopted by the 
Executive Committee and Annual General Council Meetings of Indian 
Weightlifting Federation. 
 
This is the last and final opportunity for athletes to access the online ID Cards 
who have not applied so far. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
[S.H. Anande Gowda] 
Secretary General    


